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This is yet another attempt at restricting access to firearms for law-abiding Oregon 

citizens.  Passing this legislation will do nothing to reduce "gun violence" by people 

who have no respect for the rule of law.  Enforcing laws already in existence is 

enough to combat the problem.  You should refocus your efforts on that instead of 

proposing and passing new laws that have only a theatrical effect. 


